

Learning for life, building a firm foundation. 'This is a Good School' Ofsted, December 2019

July 2023

Safety of children when arriving at and leaving school each day.

Dear Families,

As you would expect, the safety of your children is something that we at All Saints take very seriously. It is for this reason, and as a result of a concern raised by a parent, that we will be changing the way that children enter and leave school each day, as concerns have arisen around children playing in the car park and being at risk of injury.

From Tuesday 5th September, we respectfully ask you not to enter the blue metal gates before 8:45am unless you are bringing your children to Breakfast Club. If children are found playing within the gated area, they and their parents will be politely asked to wait outside the blue gates. This is because, as a school, we cannot be responsible for children's safety until the school doors are opened at 8:45am, or the children are booked into Breakfast Club.

At 8:45am staff will be available at the blue gates to welcome Key Stage 1 and 2 children into school. Please say goodbye to your children at the blue gates and allow your children to walk into school independently. This system has worked extremely successfully in the past.

For families with children in Nursery and Reception, please queue along the new blue fence to hand your children over to staff at the Nursery and Reception classroom doors. If you need to visit the school office, please do so after you have handed your children over to our staff.

From Tuesday 5th September Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 children will all finish their school day at 3:15pm. In order to reduce congestion as much as we are able to, please follow a one-way route towards their classrooms. Please enter using the wooden gates across the playground and walk up the sloping path towards the classrooms. After you have collected your children, please leave along the slabbed pathway next to the bicycle shelter and out through the single wooden gate.

We hope that you will understand that these measures are being introduced in order to reduce the risk of your children being harmed before the school day begins and to try to minimise congestion at home time as much as we can given the limited size of our school site.

Wishing you all an enjoyable and restful summer break.

David White Chair of Governors Lisa Harrison Headteacher



Knebley Crescent Nuneaton CV10 7AT Tel: 02476 382123

email: admin3101@welearn365.com head3101@welearn365.com

www.allsaintsceprimary schoolandnursery.co.uk



